
The Silver town Way Community Forum is being organised by 
John Thompson & Par tners on behalf of Linden Homes.  
For more information please visit www.jtp.co.uk or  
contact Jennifer Johnson at jj@ jtp.co.uk or on Freephone  
0800 0126730.

You are invited to the first Silvertown 
Way Community Forum on Tuesday 16 
June at St. Luke’s Community Centre. The 
event will include a presentation of the 
developing proposals for the site, along 
with an exhibition including a model and 
updated boards. Team members will be on 
hand to answer questions.
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COMMUNITY PLANNING

Local residents and representatives from 
local organisations participated in the 
Silvertown Way Community Planning 
Weekend on Friday 17 and Saturday 18 
April 2015 at St Luke’s Community Centre, 
Canning Town to help create a new Vision 
for this important site. People took part in 
workshops, walkabouts and hands-on 
planning groups to consider key issues and 
opportunities for the site and its 
relationship to the wider Canning Town 
and Custom House Regeneration Area. 

Following the public workshops, the John 
Thompson & Partners (JTP) team have 
analysed and summarised the outcomes 
and created an illustrated Vision for the 
site, which was reported back to the 
community on Wednesday 29 April.

A key outcome from the Weekend was 
people’s desire to continue to be involved 
in the development of proposals for the 
site. In response to this, the Silvertown 
Way Community Forum was established.

The team continues to develop the 
proposals further in consultation with the 
community and other stakeholders and is 
drawing up a detailed planning application 
for the site, which will be submitted to 
Newham Council in the autumn.
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THE SITE

The 2.56 hectare site is south of Canning 
Town station and west of Silvertown Way. 
The redevelopment provisionally includes 
approximately 1200 homes, including 
affordable and private rented homes, and 
8000 square metres of non-residential 
floor space, including a new hotel.
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